& UNITED STATES ppq@
™ NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

: ‘ '-—‘: } $
CR Ve WASHINGTON, D. C. 20655
) ¢
2 &
-~

NOV 2 4 1982

Mr. Carlton R, Stoiber
Office of Nuclear Export
and Import Control
Bureau of Oceans and International
Environmental and Scientific Affairs
U. S. Department of State
Washirgton, D.C. 20520

Dear Mr., Stoiber:

Enclosed please find a request from Nissho Iwai American Corporation
to amend export license application XSNMO1909 to decrease the quantity
of HEU requested for export from 56.058 kilograms uranium containing
52,302 kilograms U-235,93,.3% enriched, to 32.996 kilograms uranium
containing 30.785 kilograms U-235,

Please consider this request in conjunction with the original application
wh.ch was forwarded to you on January 20, 1982.

Sincerely, TR
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James V, Ziirimrman, Assistant Director
Export/Import and International Safequards
Office of International Programs

Enclosure:
Request dtd, 11/16/82
(XSNMO1909 - Japan)

cc/enclosure:

Mr. Michael McDonough, DOE
Mr. Ed Fei, ACDA/INA

Me. Sheila Buckley, DOE
Ms. Nataly Martin, DOE

Mr. Robert Ctter, DOC

Mr. Robin DelaBarre, DOS
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